

IT'S THE JAGUAR WAY

MR. DOUG PIESCHEK. PRINCIPAL



It's hard to believe two months of the school year have already flown by! We've had a great start and are excited to continue working with our students and families throughout the rest of the year. As we move into November, the warm fall days are fading, and the cooler weather is here. Please remember that students go outside for recess every day as long as the temperature is above zero, so be sure your child is dressed for outdoor play. Since the weather can be unpredictable, packing a hat and gloves is always a good idea!

Our fall parent-teacher conferences will be held both in-person and virtually on Wednesday, Nov. 6, and Thursday, Nov. 7. If you opt for a virtual meeting, you will receive an email shortly before your conference start time with a link to join when the teacher is ready. This system worked smoothly last year, and we look forward to discussing your child's progress with you. Please feel free to ask any questions you may have about your child's classroom or learning. Directions to register for conferences were shared via email but if you need help signing up for conferences, don't hesitate to contact your child's teacher or the school office. We are also excited to offer our book fair on Nov. 6 and 7 during conferences, with all proceeds supporting the Valley View library.

We're thrilled to announce that our fall PTO Club Choice fundraiser was a tremendous success, raising a profit of \$11,000! These funds will support field trip transportation, playground improvements, our Jaguar Way program, RIF book giveaways, and student learning initiatives. We are incredibly grateful to our PTO, especially Stephanie Skinkis, for their hard work in organizing this event, and to all the families who supported the fundraiser.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support of our school community. Your commitment to your child's education and to maintaining a safe learning environment is deeply appreciated!

Mr. Pieschek

IMPORTANT DATES

- NOV. 15 EARLY RELEASE 1:15 PM







BREAKFAST WITH THE CHIFF WINNERS

Congratulations to our Fire Safety Poster contest winners! First place winners had breakfast with the chief and rode to school on a fire truck on the morning of October 16th. Congratulations to all!

Kindergarten Winner - Isadore Sargent

1st Grade Winner - Liam Diedrick

2nd Grade Winner - Kelsea Longo

3rd Grade Winner - Elliot Kuick

4th Grade Winner - Miles Gonwa

5th Grade Winner - Esme Vang



STUDENTS LEAVING SCHOOL EARLY

If your child needs to leave school during the day, please send an email to vvattendance@ashwaubenonk12.org prior to or the morning of the early release.

The email should include:

- the student's full name and teacher
- the time and date they will be picked up
- who will be picking them up
- the reason for leaving

Sending an email will eliminate classroom interruptions and maximize instructional time. Any student leaving during the day must be signed out by an adult. Please note that leaving school before the 3:15 dismissal bell will be reflected on the student's attendance.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Did you know that we have a calendar of events on the district website? Stay up to date on events. Copy and paste the link below: https://www.ashwaubenon.k12.wi.us/families/calend ars.cfm

PARKING & SCHOOL TRAFFIC

We need your help! Keep traffic moving during morning drop off and afternoon pick up. Here is a video clip from Mr. Pieschek and Mr. Fisch from the beginning of the year going over important pointers regarding parking and school drop off. https://www.youtube.com/watch? app=desktop&v=iQfpei3Xyuw&t=6s



PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES

There is still time to schedule a conference with your child's teacher. The scheduling window closes November 4th at 6:00pm. Valley View Fall Conferences are scheduled for November 6th from 4:00-7:30pm and November 7th from 12:30-7:30pm. Please watch for our weekly Wednesday emails for information regarding registration for Parent-Teacher Conferences. Additional information regarding and Conference Manager Parent-Teacher Conferences can be found on the Valley View website under the "Families" tab on the Parent-Teacher Conference page.

PAGE 02